Linda Kreamer
Harpswell
LD 677

Dear Senator Hickman, Representative Mastraccio and members of the Judiciary
Committee,

My name is Linda Kreamer, I live in Harpswell, Maine and I am writing in support of
LD 677 as well as LD 1109 and LD 1126.

I have lived in Maine for 34 years and a number of my friends and neighbors are
hunters. I believe that these bills will make Maine safer for all of us while allowing
my neighbors to own and enjoy firearms.

In particular I believe passage of LD 677 and LD 1109 will help to prevent mass
shootings in Maine. And I believe that LD 1126 will keep “ghost guns” from ending
up in the hands of people who will do harm.

Thank you for your service and for considering my comments.
Sincerely,
Linda Kreamer



